
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/5/2016 11:41:32 AM
Subject: For Internal Notes Today

DOL/OT: 


The DOL has appealed the ruling to stay enforcement of the Overtime Rule and asked the Texas Court in the Fifth 
Circuit to hear the case quickly.   No information yet on when/if the Court will take this issue up.
 
R
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
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